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Our Science topics will continue to explore Living Things and Habitats 

focusing on growing plants and how plants adapt to live in various habitats 

around the world. We will also become ‘Super Scientists’ when we learn how to 

carry out simple experiments using fair tests and look at how we can record and 

share information with others.
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PHONICS SCREENING 

Many thanks for your support !         Mrs J Wilkinson (Y1 ClassTeacher)  


